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SAMPLE LETTER TO FAMILIES

Dear Parents, 

I am writing this letter with great sadness to inform you that one of our sophomore students 
took his life last evening. Our thoughts and sympathies go out to his family and friends. 

All of the students were given the news of the death by their teacher  in homeroom  this morning.  
I have included a copy of the announcement that was read to them. Members of our  crisis  team  
met with students individually and in groups today and will be available to the students over  
the  next days and weeks to help them cope with the death of their peer. 

Information about funeral services will be given to the students once it has been made 
available to us. Students will be released to attend services only with parental permission 
and pick up, and we strongly encourage you to accompany your child to any services. 

I am including information about suicide and some talking points that can be helpful to you 
in discussing this issue with your teen. I am also including a list of school and community 
resources should you feel your child is in need of additional assistance. If you need 
immediate assistance, call the Santa Clara County Suicide and Crisis Hotline 24/7 at 
1-855-278-4204.

Please do not hesitate to call me or one of the counselors if you have questions oor 
concerns. 

Sincerely, 
(Principal) 

Adapted from AFSP. After a suicide: A toolkit for schools. Newton, MA: Education Development Center, Inc. Available 
online at http://www.sprc. org/sites/sprc.org/files/library/AfteraSuicideToolkitforSchools.pdf 
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